Library Newsletter September 2013
Dear Parents

Welcome to all new starters and hello to existing parents and children!

Books Added to the Library

First of all I must say a big thank you to the Sharmans Cross PTA who have
kindly donated a sum of money to the library to pay for new books and book
sleeves. There are some lovely new titles and more on the way! We have also
been able to update the library with some great new books, through your
support of the Scholastic Book Club.

On another note, if you're having a 'spring clean’ and are thinking of moving some
of your child's previously loved books on, then we are always grateful for any
donations to expand our super collection! Again, I would like to say a big thank
you to those children and parents who have already donated to the library.
Scholastic Book Club

We run a book club (with a catalogue every half term) which the school library
benefits from and orders can be placed in two ways:

Ordering using the paper order forms:

1.
2.

Complete the order form at the back of the catalogue.

Payment can be made by cheque payable to Scholastic Ltd or by credit or debit
card - complete the details on the form. Please note that we are not able to
accept cash payments.

Return the form and your payment to the school office in an envelope for Mrs C
Rowe or Librarian, by the start of the school day on 14™ October 2013.

Ordering online:

1.

2
3

Visit http://clubs-school.scholastic.co.uk/sharmans_cross

. Select the books that you'd like to order and add them to your basket.
. Checkout and choose the 'school delivery' option to receive free p&p. Please

submit your on-line order by midnight on 13™ October 2013.
The books will be delivered to school. Smaller orders will be sent home with the
children unless you indicate on your order form that you would like to collect. For
larger orders, you will be informed when they arrive so that you can collect them
from the school office. Please mark your order clearly if you wish to collect (for
online orders add "Collect” to your child's name).
Nestle Cereal Box Tops for Books
Keep collecting those book tokens please! We are still collecting book tokens, to
claim free books for the library again this year.
Once again, many thanks for your kind donations, orders placed with the
Scholastic Book Club and for your continuing support of the library!




Regards, Mrs Claire Rowe, Librarian



